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October 24, 1995.

Ms. Lucila M.'Ramos .

Head of the Radioactive Effluents Unit .i

Consejo de Seguridad Nuclear
Justo Dorado 11
28040 Madrid, SPAIN

Dear Lucila:

The purpose of this letter is to furnish information which we discussed during
our visit to the Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant while you were in the United
States during July of this year.

Enclosed'you will find the radiochemical procedure used' at Seabrook for rapid
determination of Sr-89 and -90 in effluents. Also enclosed is a copy of
NUREG/CR-2907, Vol.13. " Radioactive Materials Released from Nuclear Power
Plants (Annual Report for 1992)." Due to budgetary problems, the NRC will be
discontinuing publication of this series of reports after the 1993 report is
. published.

Hopefully, the enclosed information is of value to you. I apologize for not
'being able to send it sooner.

Sincerely,

06ginal signed by Thomas H. Essig

Thomas H. Essig, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Environmental Health Physics Section
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiation Protection Branch
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures: As stated

DISTRIBUTION: w/o enclosures
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